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Don’t be confused – it’s only Tuesday! We have decided to put out the newsletter 
early this week as we miss Thursday. Please note; Lunch orders need to come in 
tomorrow and Thursday parent meetings have changed (see below). Full school 
uniform needed for tomorrow. 
 
Teacher Industral Action - Thursday 
This Thursday 30th June, the school will be non-operational which means that there are 
no classes in operation and no supervision at school. This is due to the industrial action 
called by the NSW Teachers Federation. There will be work on Seesaw if you wish for 
your child to do some work at home during the day.  
Parent Meetings 
Thanks to everyone who has signed up to the Sentral Parent Portal. Over 70% of 
families have booked in for meetings this week. If you had a meeting booked on 
Thursday, these meetings have been moved to Friday. We are hoping that you may 
be able to keep the same appointment time. If you cannot do the same time, please 
call the office to rearrange. Meetings will go for 15 minutes. Please see the board 
outside the office for the QR code and directions to where the meetings will be held. 
See you this week! 
Sentral Parent Portal 
We are in the process of transitioning to Sentral as our main portal for 
communications. This means that all of our newsletters, and incidental messages will 
be sent out this way. Please install the app if you haven’t already. We will continue to 
use both Sentral and Schoolstream as we transition through term 3. Classes will 
continue to use Seesaw as a class platform.  
Trivia Night 
The P&C are organising a Trivia Night for early next term. Please see the flyer attached. 
Thanks Sally and Richie – these nights are always fun! 
Orange High School Show 
Our students will visit Orange High School tomorrow to watch their annual school 
show. They will need to return their notes and wear their full school uniform.  
Life Education Van  
In week 1 next term, Healthy Harold and the Life education van will be visiting 
Canobolas Public. Harold will be delivering important programs for all year groups 
including healthy diet, making good choices and cyber safety. More information over 
the page. There is no cost for this visit.  
Day 1 Term 3 - School Development Day 
The first Monday of next term will be a School Development Day (pupil-free day). 
Teachers will be working through aspects of the School Improvement Plan; particularly 
developing next steps in teaching writing and maths. 
Bell Shakespeare 
30 of our students in Year 3-6 had a great time in the Macbeth workshop last week. 
They learned and practised various dramatic techniques before staging their own 
version of Macbeth. Thanks to Will from Bell Shakespeare. 
 
 
 
 
 

                                              
 

 
                                                                                                               
 

Calendar 
 

July 
 

1st Last day Term 2  
 
19th First day Term 3  
 
20th Harold and the  

Life Education Van 
          

21st Harold and the  
Life Education Van          
   
 
 
 
 
 

  Merits 
 

Kinder/Year 1 
Nora, Angus Y and Mason 

 
Year 2 

Will and Olivia 
 

Year 3 
Emily, Francie and Seren 

 
Year 4/5 

Billy O, Annabelle and Josh 
 

Year 5/6 
Elise, Harper, Michael and 

Josie 
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.canobolas-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:Canobolas-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


WEB: www.canobolas-p.schools.nsw.edu.au             Email: Canobolas-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au          Phone: 6365 3282          Fax: 6365 3146 

 

 

Canobolas Public School Newsletter 
 

Life Education Van  
 

The ‘Life Education Van’ is visiting Canobolas Public. Life Education provides an interactive 
experience for each and every student with specially trained experts providing the direct 

delivery of drug and health education. This visit is always a positive and worthwhile learning 
experience that compliments teaching and learning programs. More information can be obtained 

from the following link: https://www.healthyharold.org.au/ 
 

Class Programs 2022 
  

Kindergarten – Year 1 Harold’s Friendship 

Year 1 Ready, Steady Go  

Year 2 Safety Rules 

Year 3 Mind Your Medicine  

Year 4/5 bCyberwise 

Year 5/6 Relate Respect Connect  

 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Bell Shakespeare Workshop - Macbeth 
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Canobolas PS P&C 
  Trivia night 

 
 

Are you smarter than the average bear? 
 
 

Please come along for a night of fun and friendly competition 
while supporting  our school. 

Friday 5th August, 2022 from 7:00pm  
At The Lord Anson Hotel. 

 
 

Get a table of friends or round up a group of parents. 
Get in quick, there are limited spots. 

Single ticket $50, or book a table of 8 for $360. 
Canapes included   

 
 
 

Account name: Canobolas PandC |  BSB: 062-587 |  Acc: 0090 0516  
surname / table surname as reference  
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